
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, November 10, 2023
Dear Bristol Families,
Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 11/6 -11/17 - Student Council Food Drive: The Student Council will be hosting a food drive November 6-17 for the Sharing Center. Nonperishable
items will be collected in each classroom. The classroom that collects the most food will win a prize. The Sharing Center has the most need for
peanut butter, jelly, canned beans, gravy, cranberry sauce, canned fruits, and canned vegetables. All nonperishable items are accepted.

● 11/14/23 - PTO Fundraiser at The Fire Pitt Restaurant: Support your PTO while having amazing food and ice cream! Dine in or carry out with the
Fire Pitt (and Ice Box Ice Cream Shop), and be sure to mention "BRISTOL PTO" when you order. The PTO will receive a very generous 50% of
profits!

● 11/15/23 - Regular Board Meeting begins at 4:30pm: This meeting will be held in the Large Group Instruction room also called the LGI (previously
where the District Office was located). Please park in the 45 parking lot and enter through Door 13.

● 11/16/23 - Free Vision Screenings for Students in Grades Kindergarten, 2nd and 5th, held at Bristol School, provided by the local Lions
Club of Paddock Lake.

● 11/22-11/24 - Thanksgiving Break!
● 11/29/23 - EARLY RELEASE! Don’t forget - our fourth early release is Wednesday, November 29th. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!
● 12/1/23 - End of 1st Trimester!

Important Reminders:
● NEW! Grade 5 - 8 Set Crew Sign-Ups: A student sign-up sheet is tentatively scheduled to be posted from November 13th to November 17th! The

sign-up sheet will be hung outside Mrs. Ferrruzzi’s door for students to write their names if they are interested in participating in this year’s set crew.
Shortly after, families will receive a Skyward student online permission form with additional information on set crew meeting dates and times to
finalize their official sign-up. Questions? Contact Mrs. Ferruzzi.

● NEW! Now Accepting Staff Golden Apple Award Nominations - Do you have a great story about a staff member? Give them props and enter
them to win the PTO’s Golden Apple Award! A nomination form is available at: https://tinyurl.com/3vsvbdas. Nominations are due by December 8,
2023!

● REMINDER! Bristol Open Vacancy for Part-Time Evening Custodian: Bristol School has a vacancy open for a full-year part-time evening
custodian. The hours for this position are from 3:15pm-9pm, Monday through Friday. Any interested candidates can apply directly through WECAN
by searching for vacancy #192095. Questions? Contact Alejandra Medina at (262) 891-4017 or medina.ale@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● REMINDER! Homelessness Awareness Month: November marks Homelessness Awareness Month, a time to recognize students and families in
our schools and communities facing homelessness. Last year, over 18,000 students in Wisconsin experienced homelessness. Every student
deserves equal access to education and resources, regardless of their living situation. If you may be experiencing homelessness or displacement,
school resources and services are available. Please contact our McKinney-Vento Liaison, Chris Thorson, for assistance or click here for more
information.

● REMINDER! Appropriate Weather Wear: As the temperature varies, please be sure to dress your children appropriately for the weather. Our goal
is to have students outside for regularly scheduled recess.

Holiday Community Resources:
● The Sharing Center: The Sharing Center serves Western Kenosha County communities by sharing resources and advocating for self-sufficiency.

Here is a comprehensive list of resources and services the Sharing Center provides! Have questions? Call 262-298-5535 or email
director@thesharingcenter.net.

1. Holiday Gift Program 2023 Registration (español) Closes on 11/27/23. The Sharing Center Holiday Gift Program is for children in Western
Kenosha County communities. Children aged newborn through high school are eligible to receive gift assistance. Questions? Contact the Sharing
Center.

2. Holiday Meals Available! The Sharing Center has food for holiday meals (Thanksgiving too), including turkey, ham, roast, potatoes, yams, fresh
vegetables, milk, butter, bread, and desserts for any family who visits the center from now until 12/22/23!

Celebrations!
● Athletics: Congratulations to the Renegade Girls Basketball A team on their 1st-place finish at this past weekend’s tournament at Riverview. Go

Renegades!
● Promoting Mental Wellness for You and Your Kids Collaborative Event: On 11/08/23 Dr. Leah Featherstone, Clinical Administrator for

Professional Service Group presented some of her decades worth of experience supporting individuals in the area of mental health. We thank
Westosha Central High School for hosting this highly successful event and are looking forward to our next community presentation on March 20,
2024.

● PTO Traxside Skating 11/8/23 Event:We had 105 Renegades join us to skate. Thank you everyone! We raised $315! Our next skating event is
January 10th.

● Seal-A-Smile Program: Thank you, Kenosha Community Health Center, for visiting Bristol School as part of the Wisconsin Seal-A-Smile Program
promoting oral health for students. We had 87 students sign up and 79 students received an exam! Thank you Kenosha Community Health
Center for making sure Renegade smiles are healthy and bright!

● Drama Club:We’re grateful our first-year Drama Club advisors stepped up to guide our young Renegades in developing their individual talents!
Auditions are already underway for the March 2024 production of “SHREK the MUSICAL JR” and we can’t wait for the curtain to go up!
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